

The Residency Report Newsletter

Department of Internal Medicine - Summer Issue - Volume 05









Employee Appreciation Picnic (1) - On May 17th, University Hospital held an Employee Appreciation Picnic for all staff. Pictured are Drs. Rida Ahmad & Claudia Barrios. ATS 2025 (2) - Seven residents presented at the American Thoracic Society's (ATS) international conference in San Francisco. Attendees included Drs. José Acevedo Echevarría, Kelley Cutrell, Lauren Healey, Pavel Hurtado Cabrera, Haris Manan, Soumya Panickessery, & Dawood Sheikh. Internal Medicine Wins ACP Doctor's Dilemma (3) - Drs. Mohammad Alsit Alkhabbaz, Hussein Haidari, & Matt Carr won the Doctors' Dilemma competition at the 2025 Alabama and Mississippi Chapters American College of Physicians (ACP) Scientific Meeting in Gulfport, Mississippi. They now advance to compete at the national tournament in San Francisco in 2026. Internal Medicine Wins Best Clerkship (4) - The Internal Medicine Clerkship won best clerkship for the 2024-2025 Academic Year as voted by the third-year medical students. Internal Medicine Graduation (5, 6) - On June 6th, the class of 2025 graduated from the program. Dr. Chris Bui won the coveted Victor Benator Award. Other award winners included Drs. Brandon Boeur, Lauren Healey, Haris Manan, Alexander Polski, Gannon Ray, & Charles Yi.



Check Us Out

Life in Internal Medicine Residency

Graduating Class of 2025

Congratulations to our graduating class of 2025! Our class's post-graduate plans included 9 going into fellowship, 4 going into academic medicine, 3 going into primary care, and 2 into hospitalist medicine.

Alex Asturias, MD Taylor Avedisian, MD Alex Bear, DO Chris Bui, MD Misty Ellis, MD Jared Johnson, DO Shilpa Joseph, MD Haris Manan, MD Adam Miller, DO Krithika Muthyala, MD Aaron Paille, MD Kayla Powers, DO Moiz Qureshi, MD Gannon Ray, MD Marco Teeter, DO Doug Williams, DO Jenifer Yeh, DO Charles Yi, MD

Welcome Class of 2028

On Match Day, March 21st, we matched with our new class of interns!



Huma Akta, Jacob Bolling, Eric Broadfoot,
Abina Chapagain, Erica Conway,
Andrew Farrar, Nick Friend, Katie Harwell,
Numair Khan, Warren Law, Abdul Mahdi,
Awais Manan, Ryan Pearman,
Victoria Pearman, Jeremy Shiver,
Gaffer Sidahmed, Emily Stringfellow,
Sidney Bailey, Hanna Bobinger, Reem Ibrahim,
Eric Nguyen, Simran Wadhwani,
Gustavo Chiriboga, Madison Hostetler,
Sebastian Martinez Lozada, Vik Savaliya,
Yulong Stokes, Shelby Austin & Farrah Kasan

Resident Retreats PGY | Retreat

On May 16th, the PGY Is had a retreat at the Mapp Family Campus. This retreat focused on the transition from being an intern to an upper level resident. A special cooking and teaching demonstration was provided by Robert Israel, MD, FACP. The PGY Is were able to cook their own lunch together and create over 8 unique dishes. Dr. Israel taught healthy and frugal eating habits not just for patients, but for physicians too.







Intern Welcome Bags New Resident Orientation Week







Over 15 local businesses contributed to welcome bags for the new intern class to welcome them to Mobile. A huge thank you to those who participated:

Africatown Heritage House City of Mobile Dauphin Island Sea Lab GulfQuest Martime Museum Haunted Book Shop Joe Jefferson Playhouse Mission Fitness Mobile Arts Council Mobile Ballet Mobile Chamber Reese's Senior Bowl Robert Day Soul Caffeine TRU 105° Hot Yoga & Pilates Visit Mobile Wintzell's Oyster House



We would love to hear from you! Feel free to write, email, or call us at the contacts below.



Brant Weindorf bweindorf@health.southalabama.edu 251-471-4891



Kim Eardley keardley@health.southalabama.edu 251-471-4891



Support Us Here & Make a Difference

Your donations go directly into helping the residents. They can be used for supplies in the doctor's lounge, new equipment, education resources including curriculum, conference materials, etc. We sincerely appreciate your contribution towards academic medicine and to the doctors of tomorrow!

NEW! - Online Giving: Donate safely and securely at https://www.givecampus.com/campaigns/23442/donations/new Under the designation tab, type "Patricia Green Internal Medicine Residency Education Endowment" from the drop down menu.

Mail in Check: Make payable to USA and in the For line write Patricia Green Int Med Res Educ Endow. Mail checks to Development Office, 650 Clinic Dr. TRP III, Suite 1500, Mobile, Alabama 36688-0002.



Practice Readiness Surveu

